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2200-D31882-1/80 
DRIVER EDUCATION DATA FOR THE 1979 SUMMER 

I. PUBLIC SCHOOL DISTRICTS OFFERING SUMMER DRIVER 

EDUCATION COURSES 

A. Districts offering driver education courses: 

1. Two Phase: 

Classroom and on-street 

2. Three Phase: 

344 

Classroom, simulation, and on-street 16 

3. Four Phase: 

Classroom, simulation, multiple 

vehicle range and on-street 

B. Districts offering driver education courses: 

1. Summer only 

2. Summer and first semester only 

3. Summer and second semester only 

4. Summer plus first and second semesters 

II. DISTRICTS REPORTING SALARY DATA 

III. DISTRICTS COMPUTING TEACHER SALARY 

A. Per Student Basis -------------- 203 

1. High $72.00 

2. Low $28.00 

3. Average $46.79 

B. Per Hour Basis ----------------- 89 

1. High $14.10 

4 

179 

8 

12 

166 

364 

350 



IV. DISTRICTS OFFERING DRIVER EDUCATION COURSES MEETING 

ONLY THE MINIMUM APPROVAL STANDARD 

V. DISTRICTS OFFERING DRIVER EDUCATION COURSES EXCEEDING 

THE MINIMUM APPROVAL STANDARD 

IV. THE NUMBER AND REPRESENTATIVE PERCENTAGE FIGURE OF 

DRIVER EDUCATION TEACHERS IN TEACHER CLASSIFICATION 

CODES 3, 4, 5, and 6. 

150 

214 

Classification 
Codes Teachers Percent 

Code 3 

Code 4 

Code 5 

Regular School Year and 
Summer (Both) 

Full time teacher in a 
regular school year driver 
education program (100%) 
and also a teacher in the 
summer driver education 
program 

Regular School Year Part 
Time and Summer (Both) 

Part time teacher in a 
regular school year 
driver education program 
and also a teacher in the 
summer driver education 
program 

Summer School Only 
(in your district) 

The teacher under contract 
with your district who will 
be teaching only in your 
summer driver education 

159 18.5 

136 15.8 

452 52.4 



DRIVER EDUCATION DATA FOR THE 1979 - 1980 SCHOOL YEAR 

I. PUBLIC SCHOOL DISTRICTS OFFERING DRIVER EDUCATION 

COURSES DURING THE REGULAR SCHOOL YEAR 

A. Districts offering driver education courses: 

1. Two Phase: 

Classroom and on-street 239 

2. Three Phase: 

Classroom, simulation, and on-street 18 

3. Four Phase: 

Classroom, simulation, multiple 

vehicle range and on-street 

B. Districts offering driver education courses: 

1. First and second semester 

2. First semester only 

3. Second semester only 

4. First semester only and summer 

5. Second semester only and summer 

4 

228 

4 

3 

10 

16 

II. DISTRICTS OFFERING DRIVER EDUCATION COURSES MEETING 

ONLY THE MINIMUM APPROVAL STANDARD 

III. DISTRICTS OFFERING DRIVER EDUCATION COURSES EXCEEDING 
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261 

20 

241 



IV. THE NUMBER AND REPRESENTATIVE PERCENTAGE OF DRIVER 

EDUCATION TEACHERS IN TEACHER CLASSIFICATION CODES 

1, 2, 3, AND 4 FOR THE SCHOOL YEAR 1979 - 1980. 

Classification 

Codes 

Code 1 

Code 2 

Code 3 

Regular School Year 
(Full Time) 

Full time teacher in 
a regular school year 
driver education 
program (100%) 

Regular School Year 
(Part Time) 

Part time teacher in 
a regular school year 
driver education 

. program 

Regular School Year 
and Summer (Both) 

Full time teacher in a 
regular school year 
driver education program 
(100%) and also a teacher 
in the summer driver 
education program 

Teachers 

79 

125 

161 

Percent 

16.1 

25.4 

32.7 



DRIVER EDUCATION ANNUAL REPORT 

Fiscal Year 

1978 

I. STUDENTS COMPLETING DRIVER EDUCATION 

A. Public School Students 

B. Nonpublic School Students 

C. Out-Of-School Youth 

D. Special Education Students 

48,046 

3,536 

97 

618 

TOTALS 52,297 

This is a DECREASE of 3,704 students (7%) 

II. PROGRAM COST 

This is an INCREASE of $.110,552 (1.9%) 

III. CARS 

A. Loaned 

B. Leased 

C. Owned 

IV. CAR TYPES 

A. Loaned 

TOTALS 

$5,619,090 

965 

190 

98 

1,253 

77% 

Fiscal Year 

1979 

44,678 

3,093 

204 

618 

48,593 

$5,729,642 

776 

324 

89 

1,189 

65% 
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